Beekman Elementary School - Poughquag, New York

Welcome to 5th Grade
School Supply List - 2024-25

Dear Families,

We are looking forward to next year and all the fun and learning that will take place in 5th
grade. Below you will find a list of supplies for next year. In mid-August you will receive a
letter from the school informing you of your child’s teacher for next year. Please let us know if
you have any questions.

Two boxes of sharpened pencils with erasers (24 count per box)

Two packages of dry erase markers (12 count per box)

Two packs of large glue sticks (4 per pack)

Five marble composition notebooks

One plastic, divided accordion-style folder (labeled Math, Reading, Writing, Science,
Social Studies, and Take Home)

Sturdy pencil box or bag big enough to hold supplies

One personal pencil sharpener

Headphones or earbuds to use with a Chromebook in labeled storage/ziploc bag
Crayola Colored Pencils (24 pack)

Crayola Crayons (24 pack)

One pair of scissors

In addition, please encourage your child to read every day during the summer months and
practice their addition, subtraction, multiplication, and division facts.

If you are not able to get these supplies for any reason, please reach out to the classroom
teacher or the main office.

Students who are members of the 5™ grade band will need the following:
e Last year’s instrument and book
e Belwin Student, Volume 1 (Each book is named after the individual instrument, i.e.
Flute Student, Alto Saxophone Student, etc. Not needed for percussionists.)
e 1 one-inch binder with a front pocket and 5 dividers or tabs

Students who are members of the 5" grade orchestra will need the following:

e Last year’s instrument, book and accessories
e A sturdy pocket folder large enough to hold lesson book
e Folding music stand for home practice

Sincerely,
The Beekman 5th Grade Team, Ms. Sowul, Band Director, and Ms. Sullivan, Orchestra
Director



